The Mathematics Department at Missouri State University will offer high school students the opportunity to take the American Mathematics Competition AMC10/12 contests on Wednesday, February 24.  The tests will be given in Cheek 102 starting at 4:00 pm. Registration cost is $5.00 per student.  Registration is preferred by January 22, 2010, but students can register following the A date of the AMC in order to try for a higher score.

The AMC 10/12 is considered by many to be the premier national level high school mathematics contest.  It is a vehicle to identify mathematically talented students throughout the USA.  Students who score well on this exam qualify to take the AIME exam.  Students doing very well on the AIME can be invited to the USAMO, which is a prestigious achievement.  Students from the USAMO have the chance to make the team from the USA to compete in the IMO (International Mathematics Olympiad) which will be held in Kazakhstan in July of 2010.  

Results of the AMC 10/12 are sought by some distinguished universities and the results are used by the coaches of the Missouri ARML team to help locate strong math students in Missouri and to help determine strength of team members for placement within the team.  A strong score may also look impressive when applying to a program of study in mathematics, physics, or engineering.

If you are administering the AMC 10A/12A contest on February 9, this can be a second opportunity for your students to qualify for the AIME.  If you are unable to give the A version of the contest on February 9 or the B version on February 24, here is a chance for your strong math students to take this quality contest.  

For more information about the AMC contests, visit their website at:  http://www.unl.edu/amc/.

For more information about the MSU site, or to register, contact Patti Blanton at:  pblanton@missouristate.edu  or call 836-5317.
